

## WSD Safe Return Update

Woodbridge Board of Education October 18, 2021 Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent

## Continued Process for Safe Return

- Approximately 30 days of in-person learning for 100% of BRS students
- Regular Safe Return Committee meetings
- Staff Forum scheduled for Oct. 20
- Parent/Guardian Forum scheduled for Oct. 21

## Key Topics

- Staff vaccination mandate completed in September 2021: over 95% fully vaccinated
- Mask mandate extended by the Governor through Feb. 15, 2022
- 11 quarantines of BRS community members to date; no confirmed cases of in-school transmission
- QVHD visit week of Oct. 11 with positive feedback
- Week of Oct. 18: Cafeteria for in-person eating to be gradually reopened
- Week of Oct. 18: Grade 6 classes of students to switch for departmentalizing